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Dear resident of Preston Road

We, [the Institute] have been investigating the recent discovery of what appeared to be the roof of a previously unknown underground chamber near to the junction of Whitefriargate and Land of Green Ginger. 

Further investigation found this to be an annexe of vaults containing a cache of neatly stacked packing crates, each of which bear this mark:

[To Hull from Land of Green Ginger]

Since this initial discovery, strange occurrences have been taking place across the city, including the movement of a number of these crates by a team of workers, and the appearance of the above mark in strange locations across the city.  

It is our belief that these crates contain artefacts that are of the utmost curiosity, and we are enlisting the help of the people of Hull to help us find out more. If you see this mark please get in touch via our website. 

The 7th Alley / 7 Alleys

As of [DATE], a large crate has appeared outside of the Freedom Centre displaying the Land of Green Ginger stamp. As part of our ongoing investigations, we have uncovered various items from the central cache, which seem to relate to the 7 alleys. We have not yet been able to ascertain what these are, as most are burnt and nearly burnt to ash. 

However, we are led to believe that the 7 alleys have been reawakened and a portal to the 7th Alley will open and finally reveal its magical truth on the evenings of Wednesday 3 – Saturday 6 May.  

We are calling on residents of the Preston Road area to bear witness to the opening of the 7th Alley, and strongly encourage you to register your attendance by visiting Freedom Centre at the following times:

2-5pm, Thursday 20 April – Saturday 6 May

[website]

Attendance is free, but registration is compulsory. 

-------------------------------

Have YOU seen this mark? 
If you happen upon anything unusual in your neighbourhood – contact the institute!
For further information on our investigations into XXXX visit our website XXXXXX


